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January 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
As a family with a current eighth grade student, I am writing to notify you of your opportunity to 
enroll your child in either of our District’s two (2) comprehensive high schools via “open enrollment.” 
 
“Open Enrollment” means that students who will enter grade 9 in September, 2017 and who live in 
the PVPUSD attendance area may choose to attend either Palos Verdes High School (PVHS) or 
Palos Verdes PENINSULA High School (PVPHS).  Students who are presently in grade 8 must 
select one (1) of the two (2) schools.  The form on the reverse side of this letter is to be used for 
this purpose.  High school students new to the District may also choose between the two (2) 
schools.  For more information, please visit the following websites: 
 
 www.FUTURESEAKINGS.com www.PVPHS.com (Incoming Panthers) 
 
Planning has begun for the 2017-18 school year.  Decisions on the hiring and placement of faculty 
and scheduling of classes need to be made.  High school enrollment numbers, particularly 9th 
grade enrollment, are critical to effective preparation.  I am asking that you read this letter carefully, 
discuss the options outlined on the reverse side with your son/daughter, and notify us of your 
commitment by completing and returning the form to us no later than Friday, February 17, 2017.  
Once you have made your choice, it will be a commitment through the end of the 2017-18 school 
year.  Students who do not return the form by 4:30 p.m. on Friday, February 17, 2017, will be 
enrolled at a high school based on available space at either school. 
 
To assist you in making an informed choice about which high school your student should attend, we 
have scheduled the following Parent/Student Information Nights: 

 
Palos Verdes High School: 

February 1, 2017: 6:00-8:00 p.m. – Information Night 
Principal’s Forum Dates - Rm 318 (College/Career Cntr) 
December 14, 2016: 6:30-7:30 p.m. 
January 11, 2017: 8:30-9:30 a.m. 
February 8, 2017: 5:30 p.m. Special Education Forum 
February 8, 2017: 6:30-7:30 p.m. 

Palos Verdes PENINSULA High School:  
January 26, 2017: - 5:30-8:00 p.m. – Information Night  

Principal’s Forum Dates – College/Career Center  
December 7, 2016: 6:00-7:30 p.m.  
February 6, 2017: 3:00-4:30 p.m.  
February 9, 2017: 6:00-7:30 p.m.  
February 7, 2017: 6:00-7:30 p.m. Special Ed. Forum  
February 15, 2017: 6:00-7:30 p.m.  

 
In addition, feel free to contact the Counseling Office of either high school (Mr. Micah Farrell at 
PVPHS [310-377-4888 x 273 or farrellm@pvpusd.net] or Mrs. Trista Ramirez at PVHS [310-378-
8471 x 205 or ramirez@pvpusd.net]) for more detailed information about the activities and events 
offered on campus. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Fricker, Ed.D. 
Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services 
 
KF/cc 

  

http://www.pvpusd.net/


 

PALOS VERDES PENINSULA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
HIGH SCHOOL ENROLLMENT FOR 2017-2018 

 
 

** DEADLINE ** 
 

RETURN BY FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 17, 2017 
 
Please PRINT or TYPE the following information: 
 
Student Name:_________________________________________________________________________ 
 Last Name First Name Middle Name 
 

Birthdate:______________ Gender:   Male  Female  Current Grade Level: 8 
 
Home Address:_________________________________________________________________________ 
 Street City Zip Code 
 
Home Phone:__________________Work Phone:__________________Cell Phone:___________________ 

Parent’s Name (Please print): _____________________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Email Address:__________________________________________________________________ 

Current School of Attendance (Check one):  MIS  PVIS  RIS 

Other:_________________________________________________________________________ 
 Name of School      City State, Zip Code 

 

Enrollment Choice for 2017-18 (Check one): 

   

Palos Verdes HS Palos Verdes PENINSULA HS Not Attending in the Fall 2017-18 

 

By signing and returning this form, you are making a firm commitment for your student’s enrollment at 
Palos Verdes High School (600 Cloyden Road, Palos Verdes Estates) OR Palos Verdes PENINSULA High 
School (27118 Silver Spur Road, Rolling Hills Estates).  Students who do not return the form by 4:30 
p.m. on Friday, February 17, 2017, will be enrolled by the District, based on available space at either 
high school. 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian:_______________________________________Date__________________ 
 
*** STUDENTS CURRENTLY ENROLLED IN MIS, PVIS, OR RIS, PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO YOUR SCHOOL’S 

MAIN OFFICE TO THE ATTENTION OF THE REGISTRAR. 
 
*** PRIVATE SCHOOL EIGHTH GRADE STUDENTS LIVING IN THE PVPUSD BOUNDARIES, PLEASE MAIL OR FAX THE 

APPLICATION TO:  PVPUSD, EDUCATIONAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT, 375 Via Almar, Palos 
Verdes Estates, California 90274-1277 OR FAX:  310 791-2919 

  


